
St Jude the Apostle  26th Sunday in Ordinary Time  30th Sept 2012 

                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 8.45am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  

Recently Deceased  

 
Pamala Mc Namara  
Catherine Gordon 

Margaret Dempsey  
Noel Chester  

Phil Brett  
Ian Verhey  

Brian McKiernan  
 

Anniversaries 
 

Michael & Margaret Joyce  
Martin & Margaret Devlin 

Paul Cullen  
Anne & Shirley Kennedy  

Ambrose Kirwan 
Bridget Skelly  
Sheila Hughes  
Frances O’Neill  

 
Medugorje Prayer Group  

Monthly meeting will take place on 
Tuesday next 2nd October at 8pm in 

Parish Centre all are welcome. 
 

 

Many thanks to all who supported the 
Courtyard Café’s Coffee morning in aid of 
the Hospice Foundation which raised the 

sum of €561 
And also to all who supported the coffee 
morning in Geraldine & John Boland’s 

house  in Glendown which raised €350.00 

 
Computer Club for non-working and 
retired persons. 
St Judes GAA Computer Club starting 

Thursday 27th September, 10am to 12pm. No 
experience necessary, lessons given.Free for 
Members. Nn-members €30 for 10 sessions + €5 
per lesson, tutorial or problem solving session, 
or €10 per session incl. 
Pick and chose your topics and your level. 
Details Joan at 0868036703 or Finbarr at 
0872210727 

 
The Taizé Group invite you to join with us once 
again starting this  Sunday 30th September. Time 
7.30pm  
Celebrant: Fr Damian Farnon  
A little information on Taize. 
In 1940 a young Swiss man named Roger settled 
in the tiny village of Taizé, France. There he 
offered shelter and hiding to political refugees. 
Particulary Jews. At the same time, he gathered 
around him a few men of different 
denominations. This was the beginning of a 
great ecumenical community. Here in the Parish 
of St Jude the Apostle the Taizé mass is 
celebrated on the Last Sunday of the month 
from September to April, and each Sunday in 
Advent & Lent. The Mass is a normal Sunday 
Mass. The mood is set by candlelight & quite 
reflective music called Taizé chants which help 
to maintain a peaceful, prayerful atmosphere. 
We look forward to seeing you on the 30th 
September  
Please bring a friend. 
 

St Jude’s Parish 

Choir are currently 
looking for new 

members. The choir 
sing at our 10.30am 
Mass each Sunday 

if you  are interested in joining 
please contact our Organist & Choir 

Director Judit after the 10.30am 
Mass any Sunday  

Or phone Judit at 087-6902220 

 
Bishop Galvin & Bishop Shanahan 
Parents Association AGM takes 
place Wednesday 10th October 8pm 
in Bishop Galvin School Hall –The  
Parents Association is there for 
both you and your child’s benefit 
That is why your support is 
important  

*"Catholic and still lovin it!" - An 
Apologetics Convention" inspired by the 
Holy Father's "Year of Faith"will take place 
at St. Teresa's Church, Clarendon Street, 
Dublin 2 from Sunday Sept 30th to  
Wednesday Oct 3rd 2012, from 7pm to 9pm 
each evening.  The main speaker is Steve 
Ray, the former Protestant Evangelist, who 
is now a Catholic Apologist and EWTN Guest 
Speaker.  He will speak on some of the key 
doctrines of the Catholic Faith which are 
sometimes misunderstood by non Catholics 
and issues which some Catholics need 
reassurance on. These are four evenings 
aimed at celebrating and explaining the 
beauty & truth of the Catholic Faith.  All are 
welcome and there is no cost. 

 

Orwell Park (Templeogue) Residents Association 

The AGM of the Orwell Park (Templeogue) 
Residents Assoc will take place on Monday, 
22

nd
 October in Spawell at 8pm sharp.All 

Residents are welcome to attend.Betty 
Collard  Chairperson 
 

Monday Evening Adoration of 
the Blessed Sacrament takes 
place each Monday from 7pm 
to 9pm   

 

On Monday mornings  in Room 1 in Pastoral 
Centre after the 10.00am Mass we will be 
playing some of the cd’s from the Eucharistic 
Congress why not drop in after Mass & join 
us as we get another opportunity to  listen to 
some of the keynote speakers from the 
congress. All are welcome. This week’s cd is 
a copy of 
 John Water’s talk on 
   Finding my Religion which was 
originally scheduled for last Monday & did 
not take place.  
Copies of cd’s are on sale in parish office 
priced at €5 

 

ANNUAL CROSSCARE COLLECTION 

Many thanks to all who supported last 
weekend’s collection for Crosscare 
which amounted to €3325 

Lectio Divina  has moved  to a new time of 
Wednesday Eve at 7.30pm in Room 1 of 
pastoral centre all are welcome to attend 
------------------------------------------------ 
St. Paul's Secondary School for Girls, 

Greenhills invites you to an Open Evening on 

Thursday, 4th October from 6p.m. to 8p.m. 

Come and see our facilities and meet our pupils 

and staff. All are welcome. We invite you to 

also visit our website at www.stpaulsg.ie. 

 

We welcome into our Christian 
Community 

 Barra Robert Deignan 
 who was  baptised here during 
September . 

 

B.E. - BEGINNING EXPERIENCE 
B.E. is a support group for those coping with 
the pain of loss of their life partner, through 
Death, Separation or Divorce. Few people 
are able to cope alone with the pain of loss. 
Do you find that you need more support than 
family and friends can provide? Seeking help 
is a sign of strength and self-knowledge – not 
weakness. This is a healing ministry, which 
helps to resolve the grief that goes with the 
end of a marriage or relationship. Coping 
effectively with bereavement is a skill we can 
all learn.  
Next residential weekend will be held on 9

th
 – 

11
th

 November 2012 in All Hallows, 
Drumcondra, Dublin 9 For further 
information please contact 01-6790556 or 
email bedublin@gmail.com 

 

Our next Family Mass will take 
place on Sunday next 7

th
 October 

at 12.00noon and will be the 
Commitment Mass for all 2

nd
 

class pupils  who will make their 
1

st
 Holy Communion here next 

May . 
------------------------------------------------------------

FIRST FRIDAY 
Next Friday the 5

th
 October is the first 

Friday of the month and both Masses on 
the day will be offered for all those whose 
names are on the parish altar list of the 
dead. Adoration will take place on Friday 
from 10.30am to 4.30pm concluding with 
Benediction at 4pm 

http://www.stpaulsg.ie/
mailto:bedublin@gmail.com

